
CANTERBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
45 WESTMINSTER ROAD 
CANTERBURY, CT 06331 

860-546-6950 
 

2019-2020 School Year 
Immediate Opening 

 
Director of Pupil Services 

 
The Canterbury Board of Education is seeking a Director of Pupil Services. 

 
Qualifications:  Intermediate Administrator and Supervisor, the candidate must hold the following 

certification(s) (092 & 165 or 092 & 265).  Minimum of five years’ experience as a classroom teacher; 
minimum of five years’ experience as a Director of Pupil Services/Special Education; outstanding 

communications and interpersonal skills, proven organizational abilities; and technology expertise.  
Salary and benefits in accordance with Canterbury Administrators Contract.  Knowledge of Special 

Education regulations and due process procedures. 
 

Application packets must include a letter of intent, current certification(s) current resume, the letters of 
recommendation, and transcripts.  In addition, please access our job application on our website at: 

www.canterburypublicschools.org and attach competed application along with all documentation to: 
 

James A. Connelly, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
Canterbury Public Schools 

45 Westminster Road 
Canterbury, CT 06331 

 
Email applications will be accepted provided all documents are scanned and included in the email.  Email 

address for submission is: dhorn@canterburypublicschools.org 
 

Closing date:  Opened until filled 
 

EOE 
 

 

http://www.canterburypublicschools.org/
mailto:dhorn@canterburypublicschools.org

